
 

 

 

Malkaram Substation Field Visit 

IEEE MVSR SB PES Chapter has organised field visit to Malkaram Substation, Hyderabad on 

17th February2018 to educate the students with the practical aspects of substation and various 

components of power system. 

Student Branch Mentor:                                     Student Branch Advisor:   

Dr. Atul Negi,     Mr V. Ashwini Kumar, 

Professor, School of CIS,    Assoc.Professor, IT Dept. 

University of Hyderabad.                          MVSR Engineering College. 

 

Student Branch Counsellor:    WIE Student Branch Advisor: 

Dr. D. Hari Krishna                                                       Mrs Dr. G. Kanaka Durga, 

Assoc. Professor, EEE Dept.,      Principal, 

MVSR Engineering College.                                    MVSR Engineering College.                       

 

PES Advisor:  

Dr. D. Hari Krishna,  

Assoc. Professor, EEE Dept.,  

MVSR Engineering College.                       

 

Student Branch Executive Committee:              WIE Affinity Group:                                                              

J. NIKHIL VARUN RAJ- Chairman                     D.HARI PRIYA - Chairperson 

B.SAI SWATHI- Vice Chair                                   P.HEMALEKHA –Vice Chair 

AAKASH MOTORIA– Secretary   B.APARNA – Secretary 

K.SAI KOUSTUBHA DAS- Joint Secretary D.RAGINI – Joint Secretary 

AKHILA JUTURU – Treasurer   CH.SREE RAMYA- Treasurer             

      

 

PES Affinity Group:  

K.ANUSHA    -    Chairman 

SINDHU PRIYADARSHINI -   Vice Chair 

VAMSEE KIRAN KOTLA -    Secretary 

NITHIN SAI- Joint Secretary 

M. SAMANVITHA - Treasurer 

 

 



 

 

Event Details: 

Date: 17th Feb 2018 

Time: 10 am – 4 pm 

Venue: Malkaram Substation, Hyderabad. 

Attendees: 50 

IEEE MVSR SB Power & Energy Society Chapter has organized the field visit to 

Malkaram Substation on 17th Feb 2018. The purpose of the visit is to educate the students with 

the practical aspects of substation and various components of power system.                                  

The Malkaram Substation was chosen as it is nearly 30 km from Hyderabad. 

IEEE MVSR Student Branch Counsellor and PES advisor Dr. D. Hari Krishna, 

Associate Professor, EEE Department and Mr. I.N. Swamy Assistant Professor, EEE 

Department were the faculty coordinators for the field visit and IEEE MVSR PES Chapter 

Excom members were the student volunteers.  

 

The EEE students were explained various practical aspects of power system and 

components by the faculty coordinators and the engineers working in the substation. The 

students have visited the switch yard and all the components in substation were shown and 

explained in detail. 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 



 

 

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

The technical team in the substation has given a detailed explanation and advice the students 

to learn and understand importance of the basics in the field of electrical engineering. 

The field visit was successful and the students thanked the technical persons in substation, 

faculty coordinators and IEEE MVSR PES chapter Excom members for the visit. 
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